
 

 

 

3rd December 2021 

 

Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch 

Friday 10th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

It's time to get your Christmas jumper ready! On Friday 10th December 2021, we’re inviting all 

pupils to take part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. The whole school will be taking 

part, with everyone getting the chance to show the world their fun side by wearing their 

favourite festive knits for the day.  The best part is, you don't even need a new one – you could 

reuse an old jumper, upcycle one or get crafty, you can find some tips here: 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-

inclusivity#craft  

If you would like to make a donation to Save the Children, please bring £1 in a sealed envelope 

and hand this to your class teacher on the morning of Friday 10th December. Please click here to 

see how your donation will help: https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/what-we-do  

Also on this day, we will be serving our delicious Christmas Lunch. Please see the attached menu.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss E Costas   

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity#craft
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity#craft
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/what-we-do

